
 N E W S 
 Next Week’s Scoop 

 Serve Others. Grow in Christ. Aspire to Excellence. 

 No power in the sky above or in the earth below - indeed, nothing in all creation will 
 ever be able to separate us from the love of God that is revealed in Christ Jesus our Lord. 

 Romans 8�39 (NLT) 

 August 27-September 2, 2022 

 WEEKLY HEALTH TIP 

 As we come closer to the end of the summer months, it is important to remember the impact 
 that  sunlight  has in our daily lives. We all need exposure to the sun's rays to allow our bodies to 
 naturally produce vitamin D. This important vitamin helps with the absorption of calcium for 
 healthy and durable bones. If we are exposed to an excessive amount of  sunlight  , there can be 
 some harmful effects to our health. The ultra violet (UV) rays of the sun can have a particularly 
 damaging impact to our skin, eyes and immune system. Taking the necessary precautions to 
 guard from these harmful effects is very important. Wearing sunscreen when spending long 
 amounts of time outdoors can prevent our skin from burning. Sunscreens with an SPF of 30 are 
 recommended to help fully protect us. Remember to enjoy the incredible  sunlight  while we 
 have it, and take the necessary steps to prevent damage from the sun. 



 Saturday, August 27 

 HAPPY SABBATH,  and enjoy your weekend! Get some  sunlight! 

 Sunday, August 28 
 SATs  will be held for those who have registered and whose Testing Center is SGA. School 
 gates will open at 7�45 a.m., and the testing preliminaries begin at 8�00 a.m. 

 Monday, August 29 
 CLASSES  will be held as usual. 

 Tuesday, August 30 
 HANDBOOK CHAPEL  is being presented by each class and by the Student Association. 
 Thanks to all the students who have creatively put this together! 

 FACULTY MEETING  will be held in Mrs. Rivera’s Room  at 2�45 p.m. 

 Wednesday, August 31 
 MISSION TRIP MEETING  will be held at 6�00 p.m. for all those interested in finding out 
 more information about the Fall and Spring Mission Trips. The meeting will be held in 
 person in Room 200, Mr. Gallant’s room. For those of you unable to attend in person, the 
 Zoom link is  https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89132897785  . 

 Thursday, September 1 

 SBL COMMITTEE MEETING  will be held in Mrs. Rivera’s room at 3�45 p.m. 

 JEANS PASSES  must be purchased from the Front Office  PRIOR TO EACH FRIDAY in order to buy 
 the pass for $1.00. The first five students to come to my office no later than Monday, August 29, 
 by 3�30 p.m. with a my business card (hidden in a location around the Administration Lawn) will 
 be allowed to wear free dress on Friday, September 2. All Jeans Passes purchased on Fridays will 
 be $2.00. This is a Student Association Fundraiser. 

 Friday, September 2 
 RAISE YOUR HAND  if you’re happy it’s Friday! 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89132897785


 * * * * * * * * * 

 Please continue to pray for San Gabriel Academy, our dedicated teachers, faculty, 
 and staff. If you know of any students who may want to be part of SGA’s family, 
 please encourage them to contact us. Whether or not they feel they can afford to 
 attend, please share with them that we will work with them in every way we can to 
 make it possible for them to join our school family. 

 READ MORE ON OUR WEBSITE 

 (www.sangabrielacademy.org) 

 San Gabriel Academy 
 8827 E Broadway, San Gabriel, CA 91776 


